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Circular No. 90/2016                                            Date : 11.11.2016 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Circular No. 136 dated 11.11.2016 issued by General Secretary, All India State Bank 
Officers’ Federation, the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,             
 
            Soumya Datta 

          (General Secretary) 
 

To all our Affiliates / Members: 
 

 

CURRENCY NOTE EXCHANGE – WORKING          

ON 12TH & 13TH NOVEMBER, 2016 

 
In view of the RBI/Govt. instructions to open the Bank on Saturday and Sunday, we request all our members 
to attend to the call of duty, unmindful of the inconviniences. The customers and public throughout the country 
are in a situation of panic. I am sure that our officers and employees will rise up to the occasion and 
demonstrate to the world that whenever there is a clarion call of the Nation, it is the Bank Officers and 
employees who stand up and implement the plans of the Nation relentlessly and ensure total success of the 
scheme, be it the Jan Dhan Yojana or the Atal Pension Yojana, the various Suraksha Bima Youjana’s or the 
Mudra loans to the small entrepreneurs etc. Bank officers have, amidst utmost constraints of Manpower 
shortage and other challenges, including at the cost of their own KRA’s (CDS scores), or personal 
inconvieniences of postponing their prescheduled functions and commitments, stood with the Nation and the 
common man at all times in history. Our unflinching faith in our officers and employees (Human Resources) 
has been an all-time highlight of the Banking Sector. This is the POWER OF PUBLIC SECTOR BANKS. This 
is the essence of PUBLIC SECTOR, philosophy. 
 
2. At the same time, we would like to inform all our members to strictly follow the RBI and Bank’s instructions 
with regard to exchange, deposit and withdrawal of currency notes. Please do NOT violate any procedures 
and instructions. 
 
3. In the meanwhile, we are in touch with the Corporate Centre to work out a fair compensation; we are also 
working towards a solution to this long pending issue. 
 
4. We salute the indomitable spirit of our workforce who have once again proved that they are the resources 
not only of the Bank but the entire nation during crisis. 
 
5. We shall keep your posted of further developments. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
 
 

          (Y.SUDARSHAN) 
                        GENERAL SECRETARY 
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General Secretary 
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